
 

Upcoming Events 
 
February 9, 7:00 pm 
Public Hearings 
 - Proposed Zoning 
Ordinance Changes 
- Comprehensive Plan 
Amendment, Rezoning 
and Site Plan for Kwik 
Trip 
 
February 10, 8:00 am 
EDA 
City Hall 
 
February 10, 4:30 p.m. 
Cable Commission 
Meeting 
 
February 15 
President’s Day 
City Offices Closed 
 
February 16, 5:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
City Hall 
 
February 16, 7:00 pm 
City Council Meeting 
City Hall 
 
February 17, 6:00 p.m. 
CAFD Board 
Station 2, Scanlon 
 
February 23, 4:15 pm 
Library Board 
Cloquet Library 
 
February 23, 7:00 pm 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 
 

February 29 
Leap Year! 

 
 
 
 
 

Week Ending February 5, 2016 

Brian Fritsinger 

1307 Cloquet Ave 

Cloquet MN 55720 

Ph: 218-879-3347 

Fax: 218-879-6555 

Administration 

Personnel 

Staff met with union representatives to discuss two 

separate grievances this week.   Background checks 

are being completed on Police Officer candidates 

and final interviews  will be scheduled in the 

upcoming weeks. 

Community Visioning 

Staff has been refining a Request For Proposal for a 

Community Visioning Process.  It is our goal to have 

the RFP issued by Friday of next week with 

proposals due in early March. 

City Workplace Safety 

Staff attended a seminar this week on City 

Workplace Safety.  We also continued efforts to 

obtain proposals for security improvements at City 

Hall. 

City Hall Offices 

We have been evaluating  different options for 

office space for the new Assistant City 

Administrator.  We are trying to balance the cost 

with the long term plans for improvements at City 

Hall.  At this point we will be moving forward with 

the construction of a new office rather than using 

modular furniture/dividers within the 

Administrative/Finance area of City Hall. 

Public Works/Parks 

Miscellaneous 

Crews have been out in areas of town that needed 

cleaning up after the light snow, melting and 

blowing that took place this week.  

Street Improvements 

The City Council discussed a number of 

improvement projects at its meeting this week.  

Council authorized the Slate Street/Sunnyside Park 

Sidewalk project. 

Public Hearings were also scheduled  for the 

reconstruction of 3rd Street and paving of Carl 

Street.  Yet to be discussed are improvements to 

the frontage roads by L&M and I-35. 

 

Park Improvements 

The Council also met in a joint meeting with the 

Parks Commission to discuss improvements to 

Veteran’s Park and Fauley Park as well as the 

Skateboard Park to be located at Athletic Park.  All 

of these projects are planned for completion this 

summer.  The remainder of improvements to 

Pinehurst and Hilltop Parks are still expected to be 

finished this summer as well. 

Community Development 

Housing 

The HRA recently solicited proposal for the 

development of a 36 unit multi-family housing 

project adjacent to Aspen Arms .  They  have 

apparently received three proposals and will be 

evaluating those proposals in the near future. 

Planning Commission 

The Commission will be meeting next week to 

review the proposed Kwik Trip and changes to the 

City’s Zoning Ordinance. 

“When people talk, listen completely." 

 

                                      -- Ernest Hemingway 

OTHER INFORMATION ATTACHED 
Attached the Council will find the following:  

 
*January Permits 

* Board and Commission Openings   






